CITY OF DILLEY
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

BICYCLE AND PEDESTRIAN TRAIL PROJECT

The City of Dilley will conduct a public hearing to discuss the
Community-School Bike & Pedestrian Trail project proposal to be
submitted to the Texas Department of Transportation (TxDOT)

for financial assistance. The public hearing will be held

Thursday, June 10, 2021, at 5:00 P.M.,
Dilley City Hall, 116 Miller St., Dilley, TX.

Gilbert Villanueva Eguia
Mayor
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